
                                                               
Dear Parents of Eighth Graders,                   

 
It’s time to plan for every 8th grade family’s favorite part of the yearbook:  

 

The 8
th
 Grade Congratties! 

 
The yearbook staff would love to feature your 8th grade graduate along with your 
priceless photos and personalized message in our 2012-13 yearbook!  
 
Families have two choices in the size of their congratulatory ad: a quarter of a page 
(approximately 4.75 x 3.5 inches) or a half page.  
 

 Early Deadline Pricing: For payments received in the TCS office on or before 
Wednesday, October 3rd: $90 for ¼ page; $180 for ½ page 

 

 Later/Final Deadline Pricing: For payments received in the TCS office on Thursday, 
October 4

th
 through Wednesday, October 31st: $100 for ¼ page; $200 for ½ page 

 

Need some help getting started? Here are the simple steps to follow:                                                    

 
 Write a message and/or include an inspirational Bible verse. 

 Email your text to PMinnick@thechristschool.org. 

 Select one or two photos for your ¼ page ad or up to four photos for your ½ page ad.  

 Photo choices can be a combination of a baby picture and a teenage picture; photos with 
special family members or pets are welcome, too. 

 We recommend digital photos for better quality. Email your digital photos to 
www.hjeshare.com . Use the TCS school code: 3065348 and follow the simple prompts. 

 Please do not send any photos with copyrights unless you include written consent from the 
professional photographer.   

 If you are scanning photos, they must be 300 dpi. 

 If you do not have a photo in digital form, you may bring a hard copy to our TCS office 
along with your written message and payment in an envelope marked: “TCS Yearbook: 
Mrs. Minnick.” We will return your photo when your Congrattie ad is complete. 

 Please make out your check to TCS and specify “8th Grade Yearbook ad” in the memo 
space. The yearbook staff will begin the design of your Congrattie once payment has been 
received.                                                                                 

 

Please complete the form that follows and return it  to the TCS office with your payment in an envelope 
marked: “Yearbook.: Mrs. Minnick.” If you have additional questions, please email yearbook adviser Patricia 
Minnick at PMinnick@thechristschool.org .  
 
The yearbook journalism class and I feel blessed to have you as a partner this year. We are grateful for your photo 
input as we plan and create this year’s memory book!  
 
Patricia Minnick  
TCS Yearbook Journalism Coordinator 
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8
th

 Grade CONGRATTIE Order Form 
 
 
 
Name of  your 8th grader: ________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent’s name: __________________________________________________________________  
 
 
Parent’s email:_______________________________________________________________________ 

*We will email you to confirm receipt of your payment, photos and instructions. 
 
 
Parent’s phone:______________________________ 
 
 
 
 
The text of your message (Please print legibly or send message by email):_________________________ 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 

Size of Congrattie:                      ____ ¼ page        _____ ½ page 
 

 
Number of digital  photos sent: _____            Number of hard copy photos sent: _____ 

 
 
Payment: Please circle one:   ¼ page Congrattie @  $90 by October 3rd         $100 by October 31st 
 
                                               ½ page Congrattie  @ $180 by October 3rd        $200 by October 31st 
 
 
Check # ___________ 
 
 
_______ Check is included in this envelope         ________ Check was sent directly to the TCS office 


